
 

The directors of West China Cement (“WCC”) visited Kangding 

Company (“the Company”) for inspection 

In the morning of September 8, Mr. Ma Zhaoyang, Mr. Fan 

Changhong and Mr. Lee Kongwai, the directors of WCC, 

accompanied by Mr. Ma Weiping, the CEO, and Ms. Wang Rui, 

the President of Yaobai Group, visited the Company for 

inspection. 

 

During the inspection, the directors of WCC inspected the 

production and operation of the equipment on site.  The 

person in charge of the Company introduced the progress and 

schedule of the project under construction. After listening to 

relevant reports, the directors of WCC fully affirmed the 

Company’s overall management performance and put forward 

specific requirements for safe production, cost reduction and 

efficiency enhancement. At the same time, they hope that the 

Company will accelerate the implementation of the 

innovation-driven development strategy to assist WCC in 

making new achievements in the Sichuan-Tibet Plateau. 

 

The acquisition of the Company by the Yaobai Group in August 

2020 is an important strategic layout of WCC in 2020. In the 



future, the Company will continue to deepen its system 

management, continue to improve operating efficiency, and 

strive to create more benefits for shareholders as well as make 

greater contributions to promote regional economic 

development. 

 


